
From:   
Sent: 22 January 2019 17:19 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Netherbarns AGALA029 
 
I wish to submit a strong objection to the proposals for development of housing at Netherbarns in 
LDP2 (Local Development Plan No.2).   This is an area in full view of Abbotsford, the Eildon & 
Leaderfoot National Scenic Area, the Designed Landscape around Abbotsford and the many 
footpaths enjoyed by walkers to Abbotsford and the surrounding area. 
 
The Public Inquiry in 2015 concluded that the cultural and landscape considerations were an asset to 
the locality and should remain free of impact from development at Netherbarns.   Nothing has 
changed since then and this area should, therefore, be left for the enjoyment of locals and 
visitors.   It’s the beauty and heritage of the area that attracts visitors.   This is an important aspect of 
the economy of the Borders and should, therefore, not be destroyed. 
 


